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The Arc of Weld County (The AWC) would like to recognize Jo Austin. Jo's journey with The AWC
began in 2014 while she was a student at The University of Northern Colorado. She has served

in over 5 Families in Action Retreats providing respite care for individuals. The passion and
energy our agency is fortunate enough to recieve from Jo is unmatched. Jo, on behalf of our

team, board of directors, and our community- we thank you immensly. People like you make all
the difference one day at a time. 

 Jo Austin
"Those who bring sunshine to

the lives of others cannot

keep it from themselves."  -

James Matthew Barrie

Favorite Memory:
While at the Families in Action Retreat at the YMCA of Estes Park, Jo enjoyed crusing

around on the golf cart with the individuals she was providing respite to. 

Hobbies:
Reading

Playing Video Games- Call of Duty
Surrounding myself around those I love

If I could change one thing in
 the world, what would it be?

 
Jo would make it a normalcy in our society to

practice self love and self respect. Additionally, Jo
would say, "Live, Learn, & Move On".


